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  This Week in Reception 

 

The children have enjoyed learning the story “The Naughty Bus” this week. We have done lots of 

continuous provision activities based on the story. We built our own London Town and the boys used 

the train tracks outside to make a model village. Some children enjoyed writing their own 

interpretations of the story changing various parts throughout. We have been making London Bus 

paintings that are on display in the classroom.  

 

Mr Goodwin has also been busy this week making a special woodland area on our field. The children 

have enjoyed collecting natural resource for our own bug hotel. They have also loved making their own 

photo frames using sticks, pine cones and flowers. The children love being outdoors and next week we 

are going to have lots of our lessons in this new area.  

 

The children loved our Cultural Diversity day, learning a dance from China. Our teacher Nicky was 

very impressed with the children and how well they engaged during the lesson. It was great watching 

them perform to the whole school.  

Next week in Reception 
 

It’s our final week in school next week so we are going to be busy having lots of fun in class. We 

are going to do lots of transition activities to prepare the children for year 1. With this being 

the last week in term I am going to put together some pictures of your child’s first year in 

school. Attached to this newsletter is a permission slip for parents to fill in.  

Next week we have a leaver’s service in school for the year 6 children. This is open to all 

parents and might be a good opportunity for you to see your child’s buddy for the last time. 

Please see Mrs Seagraves newsletter for more details.  

Homework  

 

I would like your child to write about 

what they have enjoyed during their 

first year in school. If your child finds 

writing hard then you can scribe for 

them. I will look forward to reading 

them on Monday.  

Notices 

This will be the last newsletter of the 

year. I would like to take the opportunity 

to thank everyone for their support this 

year. It has been a pleasure getting to 

know your children. Have a fabulous 

summer holiday.  
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